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Singapore extends home isolation to 21 days for travelers 

 

Inbound travelers to Singapore, with travel history to COVID-19 higher-risk countries and 

regions are now required to undergo a 21-day stay-home notice or quarantine.  

The government of Singapore has extended its required 14-day stay-home notice up to 

21 days as part of its new border control measures adopted by the Singapore’s Multi-

Ministry Task Force due to the resurgence of COVID-19 and its new variants.  

Higher-risk countries and regions include all places, except from the countries, Australia, 

Brunei Darussalam, Mainland China, New Zealand, Taiwan, Hong Kong, and Macau.  

The said 21-day quarantine protocol also applies to all foreign workers, including 

overseas Filipino workers.  

Also, foreign workers into Singapore are still required to obtain an Entry Approval from 

the Ministry of Manpower and must undergo a COVID-19 PCR test within 72 hours before 

departure. ### 

 

 


